From: - S

Sent: 04 February 2016 23:05
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Waste Management Development Plan Document Publication Draft

Dear Madame/ Sir,

| am writing in response to the above development plan. Whilst | welcome the vision to achieve
net self sufficiency for the district in waste management, | am concerned about the plan for the
Keighley site - namely that this development will increase levels of HGV traffic through the Shipley
area where | live. Air pollution levels are already high in this area and a number of schools and
homes are close to the relevant roads. The impact of any increase of traffic will have a detrimental
effect on the health of our population and consequently on the provision of health services.

We should be looking at ways to reduce the existing pollution levels rather than increase these.

Yours sincerely



